
 Parks and Rec met at the pool on Monday, March 28th.  

Present were Marcia Mazur, Pat Rollins, JoAnne Busdeker, Gordon Bowman, Gene Steele, Larry 
Titkemeier, Jim Miller, Mayor Carol Bailey 

We “toured” the concession stand and guard room and discussed what needed to be done to get the 
facility ready for the 2022 swim season. We will be contacting the school for some student help to clean 
out the guard room in preparation for painting. A “wish” list is being compiled to advertise on Facebook 
with hopes of securing either the items needed or donations.  
    

 A letter has been sent to Home Depot asking for needed items or financial assistance.  
 
     

Our next meeting is April 25 at 7:00 in Town Hall. 


